
 

 

Brazil, June 12, 2015. 

To: Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad 

Dr. Fernando Álvarez - Editor-in-Chief, 
 

 

Dear Editor-in-Chief, 

We are submitting for publication in Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad the 

manuscript entitled “Monogenoideans fauna on gills of Cichlidae species from the 

Brazilian Amazon", which was written together with Aristides F. Sobrinho. 

The manuscript represents original article on the diversity of 

monogenoidean species infesting four Brazilian Amazon fish species, and in addition 

it report monogenoidean species of other fish species from Brazil. The manuscript 

it was not published in any journal, therefore we hoped that this is accepted for 

publication in in Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad. 

The decision of the Board Editorial Revista Mexicana de Biodiversidad should 

be sent to the addresses below.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marcos Tavares-Dias, PhD 

Embrapa Amapá. Rodovia Juscelino Kubitschek, km 5, N°2600.  68903-419, Macapá, 
Universidade, AP, Brasil. E-mails: marcos.tavares@embrapa.br;  
mtavaresdias@pq.cnpq.br  


